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Hornsey
Since our last meeting we have had no further Burglaries or Attempted burglaries on 
any of our Business's in Hornsey, so hopefully the work that both Anna and Jenny 
have been doing has moved this person away from our area. I am aware of a 
number of similar type offences in Crouch End but don't have the figures for that, I 
would be hopeful that they would provide them to you if you haven't already asked. 
Unfortunately at this stage, although we have a number of enquiries that we are 
working on, nobody has been arrested for these burglaries in Hornsey. As soon as 
someone is arrested I will let you know as I am sure everyone will be happy to hear 
that he is in custody.
 
In regards to our priorities they are the same for all three wards, and that is to reduce 
and tackle 1) Anti Social behaviour, 2) Burglary and 3) Motor Vehicle Crime. Our 
Ward panel meetings for all wards are regularly held and figures are provided to 
those parties interested/involved there, although most of the figures are publicly 
available on the web.
 
If you can pass on our apologies from the Hornsey Team to everyone who attends, 
as I said before unfortunately it was insufficient time to re-arrange our shifts and 
planned activities to attend, however if there are any future dates you would like us 
to attend please let us know and we can try and attend. As always if needed our 
public number is 0208 345 1858.


